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27/03/2021 

New proposed boarders of Gellibrand 

I would like to support the new boarders that are being proposed for the 
Federal seat of Gellibrand. As a fifth generation of my family all living in the old 
City of Williamstown. When children of most of my fiends have reset their 
lives, they have settled in Altona, Point Cook, Tarneit, and Werribee, usually 
because of the cost of housing. I also think that the State seat of the 
Williamstown should have been extended to Altona rather than to Footscray at 
the last (I think) disputation. It is good to see who ever was involved in 
changing the new boarder’s have taken the people that reside in Williamstown 
that have many more things in common with the new propped boarder’s than 
they have with the Footscray section. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Graham McGuire J.P. LL.B.    
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